
November 30, 2016 

The Honorable Gina McCarthy 

Administrator 

Environmental Protection Agency 

William Jefferson Clinton Federal Building 

1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, DC 20460 

 

Dear Administrator McCarthy, 

 

The undersigned associations represent a significant majority of participants across the 

United Statesô transportation fuels value chain.  While each association has an individual, unique 

position ï often conflicting ï regarding the broader Renewable Fuel Standard (RFS) program, we 

write to express our unified position in opposition to efforts by petitioners to move the point of 

obligation for RFS compliance. It is unprecedented for all of these undersigned groups to unite in 

a single letter to express a uniformly held position. 

Each of the undersigned associations strongly supports the Environmental Protection 

Agencyôs (EPA) proposed denial of petitions for a rulemaking to change the point of obligation 

under the RFS. There is no sound public policy rationale for moving the point of obligation and 

further, such a change would add complexity and uncertainty to the current RFS program. 

We urge EPA to finalize its conclusion and deny the petitions to move the point of 

obligation. 

 

   Sincerely, 

                 

               

               

                                          


